
Municipality of Anchorage
Project Management & Engineering Department

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! PROVIDE FEEDBACK:
A project Interactive Map has been set up to collect feedback about the project area. Your input and ideas are 

important to us and will aid in designing the corridor improvements! Visit the Interactive Map here:

http://48th-cordovareconstruction.com/interactive-map/

For more information about the project, upcoming 
meetings, and to sign up for email updates, visit the 

project website or contact project staff:

Call: Robin Reich at 907-929-5960
Email: Comments@CRWEng.com

http://48th-cordovareconstruction.com

PROJECT BACKGROUND
The Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) is planning roadway and drainage improvements on 48th 
Avenue and Cordova Street. The project area includes approximately a half mile of roadway on 
E. 48th Avenue from Old Seward Highway to Cordova Street and on Cordova Street from E. 48th 
Avenue to International Airport Road. The purpose of this project is to rehabilitate the aging 
48th Avenue and Cordova Street roadways. This project is needed because both roadways are 
deteriorated beyond the point that MOA can safely and effectively maintain them.

Project Area Conditions and Challenges:

MOA has contracted with CRW Engineering Group, LLC to provide preliminary engineering 
services and recommend potential roadway improvements. The project is funded through the 
Design Study Report (DSR) phase. No funding for detailed design or construction has been 
received at this time

48th AVENUE & CORDOVA STREET  
RECONSTRUCTION

•	Road Surfaces. Aged roadways have 
deteriorated  asphalt, and heaving 
conditions are present at driveways.

•	Pedestrian facilities. Pedestrian facilities 
are minimal or nonexistent.

•	Soil. Asphalt deterioration is apparent 
and may be a result of frost susceptible 
subgrade soils and poor drainage.

•	Traffic. Driveways are located near 
intersections

•	Lighting. Aged lighting does not meet 
current minimum Municipal lighting 
requirements.

•	Utilities. Utility cables and pipes 
(Telephone, internet, gas, and electric) are 
buried with some overhead cables. Sewer 
and water utilities are also in the roadway.

•	Drainage. Poor drainage and ponding 
occur in the project area, due to 
inconsistent piped storm drain systems.

GET INVOLVED!
Project Open House
Tuesday, December 4th, 2018 
5:00pm - 7:00pm
Loussac Library Atrium
3600 Denali Street, Anchorage

Business Stakeholder Meeting
Thursday, December 13th, 2018 
11:00am - 1:00pm
St. Elias Hospital, Two South Day Room
4800 Cordova Street, Anchorage


